
 

 

 
September 9, 2021 
 
 
 
Anne Crotti 
Tucker Free Library  
31 Western Avenue  
Henniker, NH  03242 
 
Dear Anne: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Friends of the Tucker Free Library has been selected as the 
recipient of the Sue Palmatier Award for Outstanding Support by a “Friends of the Library” 
Group, by the New Hampshire Library Trustees Association’s Board of Directors. 
 
We received a large number of nominations in all categories this year and it was very difficult to 
select those that will receive this special recognition.  You are justifiably proud of your 
achievement and your Friends group, and we are happy to recognize what has accomplished in 
Henniker. 
 
We look forward to presenting the award to you at a local event, in person or via zoom, and 
urge you to contact NHLTA Board President Marcia McLaughlin at 603-957-8410 or via email at 
marciapmcl@gmail.com. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Renee Mallett 
Secretary, NHLTA 
 


